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(Issued May 28, 2015) 

  TAKE NOTICE that Staff will convene another 

collaborative meeting to investigate and evaluate operational 

issues required for consolidated Energy Service Companies (ESCO) 

billing (CEB), including how CEB can be constructed to be 

consistent with Commission rules and regulations including those 

governing termination of service for non-payment.  The second 

meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 1, 2015 beginning at 9:30 

A.M. and scheduled to last until 3 P.M.  A detailed agenda will 

be circulated in advance of the collaborative meeting.     

This collaborative meeting will take place at the New 

York State Department of Public Service’s Albany Offices, 19th 

Floor Boardroom, Three Empire State Plaza. Video conferencing 

will be available from the New York City and Buffalo Offices.1  

Participation by teleconferencing will also be 

available.  The toll-free dial in number is (866) 394-2346; the 

conference code is 7390899458#.   

  Any questions may be directed to Elizabeth Katz, 

Office of Consumer Services, at Elizabeth.Katz@dps.ny.gov. 

 
 
 

  (SIGNED)    KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 
       Secretary 

                                                            
1 If you plan to attend the Buffalo or New York City location, 
please e-mail Sandra Bruce at Sandra.Bruce@dps.ny.gov by no 
later than June 29, 2015 to comply with security arrangements. 
Locations of offices: New York City, 90 Church St. New York, NY 
10007; and Buffalo office, Ellicott Square Bldg., 295 Main St., 
Buffalo, NY 14203. 


